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Your submission for this review:

I do believe that the central coast councils submission for another rate increase in the form of water an sewer is unjust, current
financial stress felt within the community due to the current economy and the council feel to increase rates due to poor cashflow
which can only be caused by poor management or funds not being properly used. The decision adopted by IPart should take into
consideration the already increase to rates and now the proposed increase to water is ultimately trying to recouped the councils
loss. How can we be sure that these funds will be used for their intended purpose. They need to make a clar and consise future
plan which will outline what the additional fund will cover with proper forecast and modelling of their financials. This cannot
be forcasted on the basis of their existing financial data. As this cannot be valid due to their current position.





